TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN---TOWN BOARD MEETING---MARCH 09, 2022
AGENDA 

  1) Meeting called to order.

  2) Hiram Davis - 2021 Annual Report of Building & Zoning Department.

  3) Amend/Approve Minutes of 02/09/22-Town Board Meeting.
  4) Amend/Approve Supervisor’s Monthly Financial Report; Town Clerk’s Monthly Report; 
      Tax Collector-Collection Summary-Batches 1 thru 37; Building & Zoning Monthly Report; 
      Justice Court Monthly Report and Arkville and Halcottsville Monthly Water Reports for
      01/2022.
  5) Bob Payne, Superintendent - Update on Arkville and Halcottsville Water District.
  6) Hwy Supt John Biruk - Authorization to Seek Annual Bids for the Purchase of Fuel, 

      Materials & Services and Authorization to Seek Bids for Rental Construction Equipment
      With and Without Operator.  
  7) Valerie Masullo - Maintenance of Mill Road, New Kingston, NY.

  8) Nelson Delameter -Status/Situation of the Margaretville Hospital.

  9) Resolution #5 of 2022 - Resolution for Consideration of Proposed Minor Amendments to the

      Middletown Sewer Use Law (Local Law 1 of 2020) and Scheduling a Public Hearing.
10) Resolution #6 of 2022 - Resolution Authorizing the Town to Enter Into and the Supervisor 

       to Execute an Operation and Maintenance Agreement for the New Kingston Sewer District.

11) Resolution #7 of 2022 – Resolution Authorizing the Town to Enter Into and the Supervisor 

       to Execute an Operation and Maintenance Agreement for the Halcottsville Sewer District.
12) Open Floor to the Public.
13) Amend/Approve 2022 Town Planning Advisory Service Contract for $3,500.

14) OTHER _______________________________________________________________.
15) Audit and Approve CDBG Home Repair Voucher #12 in the amount of $101,297.79.

16) Audit and Approve Monthly Vouchers for payment.

17) Adjournment.
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor                                                                  03/09/2022
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk
                                                                    

  
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor

03/10/2021
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk


